
To Whom It May Concern: 

RE: case file #2006-00028 
PUBLIC SEWICE 

COMMISSION 

I, Mary Ann Murray, arn opposed to the rate increase on the sewer for the 
Farrndale Water District. I feel that this rate increase is really out of line. A 
86.82% increase is crazy. People have a hard enough time with the gas and 
heating costs without a increase like this. 

Thank you in advance for any help you can give to this water district. 


